



October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Subject: Supporting Our School Community – Donation Page for Trips and Activities

At Oakfield Academy, we are committed to ensuring that every pupil has the opportunity to fully participate in all school activities, trips, and enrichment experiences, regardless of their financial circumstances.

To support this, we are setting up a **voluntary donation item in the Arbor school Shop** for parents and carers who may wish to contribute towards a fund that will help cover the costs of activities for pupils whose families may be experiencing financial difficulties. Every contribution, no matter the amount, will go directly towards ensuring all children can take part in the wide range of opportunities we offer at school.

We understand that not all families are in a position to give, and there is absolutely no expectation or pressure to do so. However, for those who are able and willing, your generosity can make a real difference in the lives of our students.

Further details about how to donate can be found here: **Arbor App - School Shop – Donations/Voluntary Funds.**

We are incredibly grateful for your continued support and generosity. Together, we can make sure that every child feels included, supported, and able to enjoy the full school experience.

Warmest regards,

&Thomas

Emma Thomas Head of School



